
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
M E M O R A N D U M 
  
TO:  Matt Hudelson, Executive Secretary 
  Faculty Senate 
FROM: Becky Bitter, Registrar’s Office 
FOR:  Academic Affairs Committee 
DATE: October 20, 2021 
SUBJECT: Proposal to Discontinue the BA in Interior Design, Spokane campus 
 
At its meeting on October 19, 2021, AAC approved a proposal to discontinue the Bachelor of Arts in 
Interior Design at the Spokane campus.  The committee understood that the degree has not been 
offered there since 2015. 
 
At this time, Faculty Senate review and approval is recommended. 
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